City of Hebron Estates Minutes
City Community Center
July §, 2011
7:00 p.m.

resent: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Forshee, Allen, Tucker, Clerk Picheo, Tom Barr from the Pioneer News, and 4 guests.
Minutes: Motion to approve the June 7, 2011 minutes was made by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Allen; Passed 3/0.

Budget: A copy of the monthly budget statement was handed out for the combined months of April, May and June. Motion was
made to approve the April, May and June budget was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Passed 3/0.

Old Business: Mayor Clark gave an update on Codey’s property (lot located on the corner of Burkland and Scenic Trail). He
explained that the property had been cut.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on the POD located at the daycare on Burkland Blvd. Comm. Tucker stated that he thinks that
they may be running another business out of there. The mayor explained that he has received more complaints about that POD
than anything other situation other than the garbage mess a few years ago. The mayor explained that litigation suit could take
some time before the property owners removed it.

Comm. Tucker led a discussion on a property owner who was putting over sized large limbs out for garbage pickup. Comm.
Tucker stated that it is tearing up Rumpke’s trucks. Mayor Clark stated that he would talk to Mike at Rumpke.

Comm. Forshee along with Mayor Clark led a discussion on Clarity of Vision’s lot. Mayor Clark stated that there is a lot of
debris in the center of the lot. Mayor Clark stated that he would ask Atty. Edison to send them a letter.

New Business: Mayor Clark explained to the council that David Strange is leading up a cause to have the district changed for
representation for the state. Mayor Clark showed an example of how the current mapping is splitting up the county; therefore
Rullitt County does not have a consistent voice.

Mayor Clark gave a warning to the resident’s regarding an issue with mailbox theft within the city. He explained that someone
stole the mail from a resident’s mailbox and then used a new credit card that was in the mailbox to charge over $1000. Mayor
Clark reminded everyone not to leave mail in their mailbox over night to avoid this situation.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on a estimate for Reid Brothers to repair center seam cracks. Comm. Tucker asked Mayor Clark to
find out if Reid Brothers will saw the crack out before they fix it. Mayor Clark was unsure, Comm. Tucker asked Mayor Clark
to find out for the next meeting so the council could decide at the next meeting.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 pm was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Allen; Passed 3/0.




